
Welcome to the ALFA Roadrunners! 

Let me share with you a little bit about your membership in the ALFA Roadrunners and the 

opportunities it will provide you in your future travel adventures. 

The Roadrunners is a non-regional RV club that was originally organized through ALFA Leisure, 

Inc., as a chapter of the national ALFA Owners’ Club (AOC). When the company ceased to do 

business in 2008 the membership took over the club.  Roadrunners members are full-time and 

part-time campers in ALFA motorhomes and 5th wheels throughout the United States and 

Canada.  The club also admits former ALFA RV owners who, for one reason or another, traded 

their ALFA for Some Other Brand (SOB).  Our current membership is in excess of 175 ALFA 

families. 

Each year, the Roadrunners has three or more RV rallies.  Roadrunner rallies are usually at 

least 4 days in length and often include 20 or more rigs.  We challenge you to come to any rally 

and not have fun, after all, that is what ALFA, “A Loving Family Affair”, is all about, right?  If 

there is a downside to attending a rally it would be that you have to sit through occasional 

business meetings and say “goodbye – till we meet again” to the many new friends you will 

make and old friends you have become reacquainted with. There is also an annual national 

ALFA Owners Club (AOC) Rally that the Roadrunners participates in. 

The Roadrunners publishes a quarterly newsletter, which will inform you of upcoming dates and 

locations of the rallies. It is sent to the email addresses of all members. 

Our website,  www.alfaroadrunners.net  , contains a wealth of information about the club, ALFA 

ownership, club rallies, and other upcoming events.  There is a form for ordering club badges.  

The site also includes information about the other AOC chapters.  Check out the website often, 

it has a wealth of information to enhance your ALFA ownership experience. There is a password 

protected, members only area where you can look up contact and other information of other 

club members.  Please go to the web site and add/update your profile information to help other 

club members stay in contact with you. 

Please join us at one of our chapter rallies and/or the AOC Rally.  We look forward to See ‘n Ya 

down the road.  If you have any questions about the chapter, please feel free to email me at 

president@alfaroadrunners.net or contact any of our officers. Their contact information is in the 

club newsletter and on our website. 

Again, Welcome to the Roadrunners! 

Susan Prichard 

Alfa Roadrunner 2018 – 2019 President 
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